
 

The Space Telescope Science Institute’s 
Youth for Astronomy & Engineering Program (YAE) 
invites middle and high school students to join our 

Are you interested in building and designing? In engineering, there is always something new.  Join members of the Space Telescope Science 
Institute staff on a three-session journey as we build, design, and learn about different types of engineering. 

Meet others who share the same passion as you! 
 

Sessions will take place: 
 

Saturday, February 22, 2014 (9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.) 
Saturday, March 22, 2014 (9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.) 
Saturday, April 26, 2014 (10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.) 

 
To register for the Engineering Club, please send your completed application with a check for $20.00 made payable to 

 “Space Telescope Science Institute” and mail to the following address: 
 

Space Telescope Science Institute 
Attn.:  Tania Anderson, Manager 

Youth for Astronomy and Engineering Program 
3700 San Martin Drive 
Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

For more information or to register on-line for the Engineering Club Fall 2014 Session, please visit the YAE website at www.stsci.edu/yae 
QUESTIONS?  E-mail Tania Anderson at yae@stsci.edu or call 410-338-4397 

 

 

Name:  Age:  Grade:   

Address:    City:  State:  Zip Code:   

County:  School:    Science Teacher:   

Parent/Guardian:  Phone #:    Email:     

How did you hear about our event?     

Have you ever attended any of our past events?    □ Yes      □ No         If yes, how many times?      

Would you like to be added to our mailing list?         □ Yes      □ No      □ Already on mailing list 
Do you have a financial hardship that is preventing you from being able to 
pay for this event?  (If yes, please answer the next question, if no, you 
may skip the next question.) □ Yes      □ No  

Do you receive free or reduced lunch? (Verification may be required.) □ Yes      □ No  

Will you need a sign language interpreter? □ Yes      □ No   

Do you require any accommodations in accordance with the ADA? □ Yes      □ No   

If yes, please specify:   
 

 
To parents of applicants, please sign and date the parent/guardian agreement below. 

I am aware that the Space Telescope Science Institute is a research institution operating a NASA mission, and that as such, inappropriate behavior and unauthorized 
separation from the group is not permitted.  Please note that pictures will be taken throughout the event, which may be posted on our YAE website, Annual Report and 
other educational/promotional material related to the YAE program.  By signing below, you are authorizing those listed above to be photographed for such purpose. 

Parent/Guardian Signature  Date  
 

www.twitter.com/YAE_STSCI 
www.facebook.com/yaebaltimore 


